
Boundary Waters 
Canoe Area Wilderness 

Canoe Trip


July 23-28, 2023


At the end of the Gunflint Trail, 54 miles 
northwest of Grand Marais, MN, is where you 
will find Wilderness Canoe Base. Wilderness 
Canoe Base is situated on two islands on Sea 
Gull Lake.  They are focused on nurturing 
Christ-centered identity through a wilderness 
experience. In the heart of the forest, and on the lakes and streams of the Boundary Water 
Canoe Area Wilderness, you will find stillness and serenity. 


Wilderness Canoe Base provides a unique way of living in community. We offer on-site 
experiences and boundary waters exploration that will help you slow down, reflect, and reveal 
how strong you truly are, along with how loved you are.  


On this trip, we will be spending much of the week canoeing and camping in the BWCA 
wilderness. There will be opportunity to fish, cook meals over the fire, sleep in tents, hike the 
wilderness trails, and experience the beauty of God's creation. 


This summer, youth who have completed 8th - 12th grade are invited to go on a wilderness 
canoe trip in the Boundary Waters Canoe Area for 5 days from July 23-28.  The cost of this trip 
will be approximately $300-$400 per person depending on fundraising, etc. If you are 
interested in going, please sign up at Nordland.  If you have any questions, please talk with 
Pastor Mark.  Let’s go!



